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14 October, 2024 

Re: Works – Echuca-Mooroopna Road (Echuca Road), Mooroopna 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

We’re delivering works on approximately 1.2km of Echuca-Mooroopna Road (Echuca Road) in 

Mooroopna between Baker Crescent (south) and Paisley Crescent (south). 

These works, delivered by Downer, will involve reconstructing the road to restore the condition of the 

road surface. 

When to expect us  

We’re working between 7am and 6pm from early November 2024 to late March 2025, excluding 

public holidays and a two-week break over the Christmas/New Year period. 

Some weekend and night works may be required to minimise traffic disruption and to keep our crews 

safe. Disruption will be minimised wherever possible. 

Please note these dates and times are subject to change due to weather conditions. 

What to expect 

During works traffic management will be in place to allow the works to be delivered efficiently and 

keep our workers safe.  

Traffic impacts and disruption; 

• The closure of local roads intersecting with Echuca-Mooroopna Road will be required at times 

during the works. Signed detours will be place. 

• The traffic signals at the intersection with Macisaac Road will be deactivated at times during 

works with a signed detour in place via the local road network. There will also be an 

alternative heavy vehicle detour via Ardmona Road.  

• There will be no on-street parking on Echuca-Mooroopna Road and some sections of the 

adjacent service road during the works. Directly impacted property/business owners will be 

contacted to ensure access is maintained. 
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• Signalised pedestrian crossings and footpaths will be inaccessible at times during the works. 

Please observe changes on-site. 

• Some noise, dust and vibration may be experienced in the vicinity of the works site. For the 

safety of our crews, reverse beepers are required on all equipment. Every effort will be made 

to minimise impacts where possible. 

• There will be lane closures and reduced speeds in place during the works with an expected 

delay of five to ten minutes. Please observe changed traffic conditions, plan ahead and allow 

extra time.  

 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, please get in touch with our site manager Tim Macpherson on ph: 0455 

485 007. 

If you’d like to find out more, you can visit the Transport Victoria website. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Pat Brophy 

PROJECT MANAGER 

  

 

 


